
Attachment E- Reminder Email

Dear TB Supervisor or designee,

You should have recently received an email asking you or a designee to participate in an assessment of the 

Tuberculosis Laboratory Aggregate Report.

The information you provide will assist the CDC Division of Tuberculosis Elimination Laboratory Branch in 

modifying the distribution and content of the Laboratory Aggregate Report to be more useful for your program 

objectives. In addition, this assessment will also guide the development of future Laboratory Branch resources. 

Data will be kept secure throughout the analysis and reporting process.   

The assessment will take approximately 15 minutes to complete.  Please use this link to access the assessment: 

https://MPEP.formstack.com/forms/aggregatereport_form_fourth

Please complete the assessment by [INSERT DATE]. (1 week)

If you have questions, you may contact Mitchell Yakrus, Microbiologist, Laboratory Capacity Team at 

may2@cdc.gov or 404-639-1288.   

Thank you for your participation,

The Laboratory Capacity Team

Laboratory Branch

Division of Tuberculosis Elimination

National Center for HIV/AIDS, Viral Hepatitis, STD, and TB Prevention

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
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